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RECOMMENDATION 

Electronic Access 

The Joint Legislative Council Study Committee on School Data recommends that the 
Legislature consider options for encouraging or requiring the State Superintendent of Public 
Instruction to facilitate access to, and transfer of, electronic student records and data by schools, 
students, and parents.  Such consideration should include reviewing measures adopted in other 
states to facilitate access to student records, including providing access to a “data backpack” of 
records maintained in electronic form on behalf of a student. 
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